
          September 15, 2020 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
Join us for worship and communion this Sunday  in our 
backyard at 8 am and 9:30 am and also on our All Saints 
You Tube Channel. 
Thank you for your patience as we work to correct the 
technical issues we have been having. 
 
 
 

Confirmation Begins Wednesday, September 16 with Orientation and Information night at 5:30 

pm for 6th, 7th & 8th graders and parents. Pastor Matt will discuss guidelines, expectations and 

an overview of the confirmation program. We would like all students and at least one parent to 

attend.  We will space out in the sanctuary and narthex area.  Please wear a mask.  If you 

haven’t registered yet please do so today. 

http://www.allsaintsnya.org/youth-ministries/confirmation.html 

  

Tuesday Morning Bible Study: Begins Tuesday, September 22 at church at 8:30 am Please email 

Darcy (dgray@allsaintsnya.org) to register for our study on 1&2Thessalonians so we can plan 

for social distancing.   

 

Senior High Gathering with Pastor Matt Senior High Youth are invited to get to know Pastor 

Matt over pizza and trivia at All Saints on Thursday, September 24 at 5:30pm. Some trivia will 

be church/bible based (this is a church after all...) but there will also be trivia based on pop 

culture, movies, music, etc. If the weather is nice we’ll meet outside but we can also socially 

distance in the fellowship hall if need be. Masks are required while inside the building. Email 

Pastor Matt if you can attend (mschroeder@allsaintsnya.org) and if you have any dietary 

restrictions. 

 

Confirmation Sunday – October 4 On October 4 we will celebrate Confirmation Sunday for the class of 
2020 at 9 & 10:30 am. 
 
Regular worship will be offered only at 8 am in the backyard and of course on our YouTube channel. 

 

 

http://www.allsaintsnya.org/youth-ministries/confirmation.html
mailto:dgray@allsaintsnya.org
mailto:mschroeder@allsaintsnya.org


 

October 11 is a Special Day Rally Sunday  worship at 8, 9 & 10:15 am (Sorry no pork chop 

dinner or carnival this year) 

Pastor Matt’s installation with Craig Pederson, Associate to the Bishop at 8, 9 & 10:15 am (we 

will be serving cake). Weather permitting we will be outside so dress warm and bring a chair or 

we will have some available. 

Sunday School Registration – Sunday School will start on October 11 with a meet and greet 

with teachers and a gift/treat bag (in lieu of the Carnival). Sunday School classes will begin 

October 18. There will be no singing and masks will be required.  We will limit the number 

registered at 9:00 and 10:15 am so we can spread out in the classrooms.  Go to 

www.allsaintsnya.org  to register today. 

 

Sunday School Supplies – For the safety of our SS kids we would like to create a classroom kit 

for each student.  Donations of glue sticks, small hand sanitizer, 24 pk of crayons are 

appreciated. We will put items in a labeled zip lock bag to keep in the classroom.  

 

Have We Got A Chair For You! We are selling our metal chairs to make room for the new(used) 

white plastic chairs we purchased from Farm Supply Waconia. We were able to get a deal on 

200 plastic chairs along with two hanging racks and 4 rolling racks. 

If you or someone you know would like to purchase a metal chair or a few for a suggested price 

of $3.00 each let Darcy know.  Whatever is left we will put on Craig’s list or swap and shop sites. 

  
  
                          

 

http://www.allsaintsnya.org/

